



25th May 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

First anniversary of the Manchester Arena Attack

To mark the anniversary pebbles were decorated by children in school and these have been placed outside Manchester Arena itself. Here is a photograph to show our wonderfully decorated bees. Class 3's assembly was also superb and the whole school held a minutes silence at 2.30pm on Tuesday.

Waddow Hall

Year 6 had a superb time at Waddow Hall and these photographs show how excited and happy they were throughout the day.

















IMPORTANT - Breakfast Club and changes to how children enter and exit the school

Letters have been sent out to parents confirming that their child/ren are a breakfast club member. For £1 children will have a choice of a hot meal (Cheese on toast, beans on toast, cheese and beans on toast, a selection of egg on toast or a selection of cereal) and a choice of drink (fruit juice or hot chocolate). Other items will also be available to purchase. Please can all breakfast club members arrive at 8am and enter the main entrance.

All classes have been practicing where to line up in the morning when they enter the external classroom doors. Please can all children who are not in breakfast club arrive at school no earlier than 8.40am. Children must be supervised by parents and will wait in the school playground until their teacher comes out to collect them. Please note that your child will exit the same door they enter at the end of the school day. We will review how the changes are going and will invite parents in to discuss their views.

Spelling Bee

Spelling (We are proud to announce the winner of our school Spelling Bee was Tanzeela Mahmood (class 12), the runner up was Amaan Ali (class 4). They will compete against winners from other primary schools in Oldham in the Regional competition held in the council chambers at the Civic Centre on the 27th June. Many congratulations!

REMINDER - School is Closed on Monday the 4th of June. School will be open on Tuesday the 5th of June.

ATTENDANCE

Well done to classes 1, 3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 10, 11 and 12 for achieving over 96%. Well done to class 12 for 100%. SUPERB:)

DATES FOR NEXT WEEK

- Tuesday 5th June Year 3 Victorian Dress up Day
- Wednesday 6th June Year 5 Theatre Workshop
- Friday 28th June Class 2's assembly (9am Parents welcome in the hall)

Enjoy working on your brain builder projects and have a safe and happy holiday.







